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Statement from Monroe County Executive Adam Bello 

 

“Today marks a new chapter for Eastman Kodak, which has been a world leader in innovation 

for over 130 years and has always called Rochester ‘home’. In this time of unprecedented 

challenge, this opportunity will showcase the best of Monroe County and our ability to quickly 

adapt to the needs of our new economy, even while responding to the COVID-19 crisis. I am 

excited to see Kodak leading this forward thinking initiative and am confident that our skilled 

workforce will make it a success.” 
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